
Public Safety Committee report-August 5th, 2019 

Bids and applications are in the works to bury all overhead electric lines. Hopefully progress will be seen 

soon. 

We are continuing to pester the NMDOT about the highway restriping, but they cannot seem to 

communicate to their contractors about the situation, and don’t seem to care about the life safety 

issues they are perpetuating. 

The second evacuation siren is to be installed soon at the Kachina lift station and the third siren will then 

be ordered. 

We are scheduling an August 10th community information afternoon for 2-4pm. It will be at the 

Edelweiss Club Room. Some snacks and refreshments will be available.  

Next meeting - Inn at Taos Valley – September 9th, 2019 at 10am, Inn at Taos Valley, due to Labor Day 

Holiday on the 2nd. 

 


